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UPDATE - SUBSYSTEM 10 PIPELINE REPAIR

May 15, 2015

The District is currently working on the repair. We expect to be completed this weekend and
anticipate that service to your “blue valve” will be restored by MONDAY, MAY 18, 2015.

Thank you again for your patience during this interruption.
If you should have any questions, please feel free to contact our water office at (831)637-8218,

extensions 125 or 118.

San Benito County Water District



